
Resonance – A meeting of resonating minds 

Sir Syed College 2002-2005 BSc Physics batch conducted a get together, Resonance – A 

meeting of resonating minds, on 22th  July 2023. Dr. Binumol P Kuriakose, Head of the Department 

inaugurated the ceremony. Alumni representative Muneer C P welcomed the event. Alumni who 

participated in the meeting shared their experiences. It has been decided to arrange a get together 

in the month of July next year to which all the teachers, lab and office staff will attend. Alumni of 

the above batch working in various fields have decided to use their expertise for the betterment of 

the department and conducts seminars for the students.  

 

   

 

  


